
Is your child starting school in September 2024?

Visit us for an open session at

Alderman Jacobs Primary School (Academy Trust)

We welcome you to come and visit our Early Years Classes and see our current Early Years

children at work on:

Wednesday 8th November 2023

Open Hour 1.45PM – 2.30PM

Please feel free to bring younger siblings but, for safety reasons, prams and buggies must be left at the school

office.

When you are registering your child with us for 2024 please ensure that you have completed the admission process at

www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk.

http://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk

